OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEEC, NEW MEXICO

June 12, 1962

Continental 0il1 Co.
P.0, Box 3302
Durango, Colorado

Attn:s Mr. R. E. Jensen
District Superintendent

Dear Sir:

I am returning packer leakage test which you have submitted
for your Jicarilla Apache 22 #1.

I believe that there is an error in the measured 8-day shut-in
pressure for the Dakota completion as it seems that it should be
in excess of 200 pounds. I am also unable to understand the
4]12-pound discrepancy between the two-pen recorder pressure and
the deadweight pressure. Does this actually indicate a pressure
differential or is the recorder in error? In the svent that

there actually this big an error in the two-pen recorder I believe
that it would be preferable not to enter this pressure on the
submitted tsst. If you have any questions on the matter, please
contact this office.

Youres very truly

BEmery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3
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